Website Administrator’s Report for the 2017 Summer Assembly Meeting

At the spring committee meeting Earl N. was appointed alternate website administrator. He has been of
great service to District 10, and among other things he rewrote their website. That site is a model for
content and sustainability for organizations like ours. Earl has been extremely helpful in our own efforts
with the area website an we are fortunate to have his dedication and expertise on the area committee.
You may contact him at alt-webmaster@aa-nia.org.

We've made two minor changes to the area site since the last assembly. You will now find motions and
the chairperson’s cover letters on the Agendas page. Until now they were both linked on the
appropriate Events page, but beginning with the 2017 Spring Assembly you’ll find them grouped with
agendas. That ought to make them easier to find for future reference. Unfortunately we can’t make that
retroactive.

John C.
Area 20 website administrator



